
Faculty of Commerce 

Day – 2 Induction Program 

 
The second day of the BCom induction programme was a success, with a workshop on 

"Fintech and the Revolution in Financial Transactions." The workshop provided students 

with insights into the rapidly evolving world of financial technology, focusing on its impact on 

financial services, digital payment systems, and emerging trends in fintech. The workshop was 

highly interactive, with students actively participating in discussions and Q&A sessions. The 

collaboration with industry leaders, NASSCOM, our MOU partner, ensured that students 

received industry-relevant knowledge and insights. The workshop was highly interactive, 

sparked interesting conversations about the future of finance. The induction programme aims 

to familiarize students with various aspects of commerce and business, preparing them for their 

academic journey. Overall, the second day of the BCom induction programme was a great 

success, setting the stage for an engaging and informative series of sessions. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


